
 
Atlantic Terrace Construction 

 
December 4, 2015 

 

 

Construction is moving along!!! 
 

So far the 8th, 7th, 6th and 5th Floors are completed!! 
 
 

The work is ongoing on 4th and 3rd Floors 
and the Lobby construction will start next week. 

 
 

Owners Meetings will not be held during lobby renovations, 
but donuts will be available on Tuesdays. 

Owners are welcome to meet with Zsuzsanna  
if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
 

Pictures are not being posted at this time 
as all of the units are looking exactly the same. 

 
 

More photos will be available once the Lobby work begins. 


